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Comments: I strongly object to the scope and nature of this project.  In general, it masks an immense power-grab

by yet another federal bureaucracy.  I suspect that the Forest Service has neither the funding or manpower to

perform all the functions enumerated in this document, and will simply resort to complete prohibition of target

shooting throughout the National Forest.  The maps contained in this document show huge stretches of land

affected by this plan, yet in practicality, Pike National Forest has very limited access due to the mountainous

terrain. Having an area of permitted use for target shooting is meaningless if it is miles away from any access

point.  My recommendation is to build the ranges if you want, but make no further restrictions on shooting within

the forest. 


